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[bookmark: _GoBack]Kazakhstan warmly welcomes the delegation of the Islamic Republic of Iran to the fourth cycle of the UPR and thanks for the presentation of its national report.
My delegation commends Iran for the adoption of the law on reduction of working hours of female workers with special conditions, including women with disabilities or with disabled or sick children or spouses, as well as women with children under 6 years of age, and for bridging the gender gap in primary and secondary education, with the increase of female enrolment in primary education by 115% and in secondary education by 84%.
We would like to make the following recommendations:
- Continue its constructive dialogue with human rights treaty bodies;
- Consider the capacity of United Nations agencies and programs to advance national human rights programs;
- Continue its longstanding bilateral human rights dialogues and exchange of experiences in the field of human rights with other countries.
We wish the delegation of Iran a successful review.


